
OKLAHOMA THUNDER 2014 

May 10-11, 2014 

TRACK LAPPING SESSIONS AVAILABLE TO QUALIFIED DRIVERS (*1) 

 

The Southwest Region on NCCC has its annual timed high speed autocross planned at Hallett on 

May 10-11, 2014.  This year we are opening up the competition schedule to include track 

lapping sessions throughout the day to qualified drivers. The cost will be $125/day or 

$225/Saturday and Sunday per driver. You will be given at least 5 15-minute sessions 

throughout the day. NCCC racers can also enter the remaining lapping sessions on Sunday after 

completing all their NCCC timed runs for $50/driver. Transponders and raceports will be 

available for rent from the Hallett officials. 

No membership fees are necessary for the lapping sessions; however, you will need a current 

High Speed Touring license from Hallett or another similarly sanctioned venue approved by 

NCCC officials. Be sure you have long-sleeved cotton shirt and long pants, closed toe shoes, 

SNELL certified helmet, good brakes and tires, and you will be required to sign a release of 

liability and a medical release with Hallett. A current tech sticker for your sanctioning group will 

be accepted for the track day. While participating in the lapping sessions, remember they will 

be run according to Hallett High Speed Touring rules. For any other questions concerning the 

rules, the High Speed Touring rules are published on the Hallett web site.  

Send registrations to: Brett Ruston - 800 Old Bugle Rd. Edmond, Ok, 73003   (*1)  A minimum 

of 8 single day registrations are needed to put this event on. If the minimum is not secured by 

May 8th. you will be contacted by phone to be informed it has been canceled and your entry 

fee will be refunded. 

Name:_______________________________________ 

Phone Number:_______________________________ 

Sanctioned License:____________________________ 

Address:__________________________________________________________ 

Type and color of car:________________________________________________ 

Any questions can be answered by Dale Acker (918-230-4939) or Ron Ruston (405-990-3349). 

 


